Formentera celebrates World Breastfeeding Week
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In an announcement made today, the Formentera Council Office of Social Welfare released
details about two lectures on breastfeeding to be given this week at the Formentera hospital in
commemoration of World Breastfeeding Week. One of the talks, scheduled for tomorrow,
Wednesday, 5.00 to 7.00pm in the hospital's conference room, will centre on weaning. The
second, slated to take place on Friday, will focus on the effect that childbirth can have on the
breastfeeding process.

Not only has the Formentera Council provided money to fund Friday's lecture, but the
administration has also put forward 500 euros for the cash prizes that will be awarded to
winners of the photo contest on breastfeeding in the Pitiisa islands. Prizes for that competition,
which was organised jointly by Eivissa and Formentera's heath bureau and an association that
works to promote breastfeeding in the Balearics, were handed out yesterday at the former Can
Misses hospital of Eivissa. Formentera's councillor of social welfare, Vanessa Parellada, was in
attendance at the ceremony.




